
I urge you to reject the proposed Pembina terminal because Portland should not actively participate any 
further in the fossil fuel export industry. Doing so would be inconsistent with our city's Climate Change 
Action Plan. Such a terminal would create a large hazardous zone, threatening the health and safety of 
Portland residents. Moreover, Pembina’s application fails to address the hazards posed by huge 
quantities of explosive propane moving through our communities by rail and ship. The Planning and 
Sustainability Commission should say “no” to Pembina because some of the biggest threats to our 
communities go unaddressed in the application. 

 

Thanks you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kyna Rubin 

3232 NE 13th Avenue 

Portland, OR 97212 

Kyna Rubin <krubin317@gmail.com> 


